
 

 

 

Bothell-Everett Highway & 228th 

Street SE Intersection Improvements 

Project 

 
 

This project will increase safety, traffic efficiency, and pedestrian 

mobility. Construction starts in August, and will take about four 

months to complete. 
 

 
 
Find more information about the project on the City’s website at www.bothellwa.gov. If you have 

questions, please contact Nduta Mbuthia at Nduta.Mbuthia@bothellwa.gov or 425.806.6829. 

Come to the open house July 29! 
Date: Wednesday, July 29 

Time: Drop in anytime between 5:30 and 7 p.m. 

Place: Country Village – Courtyard Hall 

720 238th Street SE, Suite H 

 

 See the project plans. 

 Meet the project team. 

 Learn what to expect during construction. 

 Ask questions. 

http://www.bothellwa.gov/
mailto:Nduta.Mbuthia@bothellwa.gov

